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At our last meeting: President Brett Waldera began the meeting by talking about the lure order we placed a while back, for the Maina/Drifter lures. Please contact Brian Grote to pay and to pick up your baits.

Brett needs the ticket stubs and money for the International Boat Raffle. Get it in ASAP.

Because we were unable to use the certificate this year, for the one-week stay at Shingwak Resort, they’ve decided to send us one for next season. We’ll need to decide on how to use this later.

There are no updates on the Miltona development project or the 1st Wisconsin Muskie Stocking project. We’ll let you know any new information as it becomes available.

Greg Nelson, the artist who painted the Al Skaar print, is designing a logo for our Chapter. This would be used on our club jackets, shirts, hats, etc. We hope to have a sample available soon. 

A meeting was held regarding the stocking of Muskies in Many Point Lake. Around 20 people attended, and the feeling was that although not too many people were overly positive; nobody was really negative either. Public Input Comment Sheets were handed out, and we’ll wait to see the results.  A minimum of four Muskies of at least 53 inches in length, have been harvested from Pelican Lake this year. Brett is going to send a letter to the head of fisheries management in this area, to suggest an increase in stocking, or that they raise the minimum length restriction. He’d like to see other F-M Chapter members do the same.

Brett is also going to get a quote from Cook Sign Co. in regards to putting up new signs at the area Public accesses. These would replace the older paper/plastic ones that tell the difference between Northern Pike and Muskie, and list the minimum length requirement. They would also be made of aluminum and have a shelf life of approximately 7 years. 

For the past three years, the Fargo-Moorhead Chapter of Muskies Inc has had a collage done in Muskie magazine of some of our best catches of the year. If you caught a 50+ inch fish this year, your personal best, or even if it’s just a nice looking picture, please send me a photo, or bring one to a meeting. I have one photo so far, so please get these photos to me. Thanks.

Please make sure to give Shawn a copy of your Fish Entry Form if you submit your fish on-line.

At the next meeting: Our “Summer Roundtable Discussion”. After the general meeting, we’ll talk about the baits and tactics that are working on the area lakes. With any luck, you’ll be able to use this information to put a few more fish in the boat. 
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Attention:


Any one planning on fishing the Wednesday Night League Finale’ on September 17th, must contact Bob Collins to do so. You may fish from 7am to 4pm at any lake you choose. We’ll then meet at the Shorewood Pub at 5pm, but we need to know ahead of time, how many will be coming. Contact Bob ASAP at 218-847-7714. Thank you.





Hello all, 


Many fishermen have already started to put their boats away for the season on the area lakes, but this is getting to be the best time of the year to catch a real trophy fish. I am really looking forward to a trip in October that has become an annual event for some of our Chapter’s members.





The F-M Chapter Wednesday Night League is wrapping up, with the final day to fish coming on Saturday, September 17th. Fishing hours will be from 7am till 4pm, and all F-M members can fish. You need just one fish to be entered in the end of the year drawing. This final Saturday outing is to allow people who can’t fish on Wednesday evenings to have a chance to participate and also socialize with other members of our Chapter. We will be meeting at the Shorewood Pub at 5pm for the day’s awards, and the yearly award. Please remember that you can only fish the lakes that are designated League lakes and to also contact Bob Collins if you’re fishing. Good luck all!





I hope to hear more on the Many Point muskie project soon. I received an e-mail from Henry Drewes, and it sounded good. I don’t want to get mine, or anyone else’s hopes up, but I am optimistic about stocking fish next year.





We will begin having guest speakers again in November. I am working on getting some well-known fishermen here this winter, to speak about what works for them. If there is someone you’d like to hear, please let me know, and I’ll see if I can get them to one of our meetings.





Have a good fall season, and remember to be extra safe when fishing the cold water months.





Catch a big one and let her go.





           Brett Waldera-President
































Wednesday Night League Schedule


September 17th is our Saturday Finale’. 


You may fish any lake you wish, as long as it is a regular League lake, and then meet for dinner at the Shorewood Pub. The meal will be provided, but is not free.


Watch this space next month for the final totals from League and to see who the lucky winner was.




















Van Raden Construction, Inc. 


Van Raden Properties, Inc.


402 35th Ave. North, Fargo, ND 58102 


Phone 218-233-2731 - Fax 701-232-8073 


Serving the Fargo, Moorhead, Dilworth, Grand Forks


Areas


Apartments, Duplexes and Town Houses For Rent Manufactured Homes Rental and Sales Manufactured Home Park Lots for Rent Commercial Property For Rent and/or Build to Suit 


Cold Storage Rental Spaces Available











JDRC Rod Builders


Jay Ross, Prop.


RR 1 Box 153A


Ortonville, MN  56278


(320) 839-2727
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Upcoming Events:





September 17th- Saturday Final for league. Fish whatever waters you have confidence in, as you only need one fish at 30” or better to be in the drawing.





September 26 Regular meeting West Fargo VFW 7pm








